
SCENSUS MEETING AGENDA -  Tues 2nd Nov 6.30 pm 

 

Topic: SCEnSus and SCPC Meeting Nov 21 

Time: Nov 2, 2021 06:30 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85435424395?pwd=UlI4bVRicWc4S3l2Yk5adVIxalM5Zz09 

 

Meeting ID: 854 3542 4395 

Passcode: 161775 

 

 

  

Present – 

1. Welcome  

2. Commemorative Bulb Planting for Tim Edwards – up-date 

3. Commemorative Tree for Tim Edwards – offer from parishioner. 

4. SCEnSus taking on the Plant Stall in the Square. 

5. Children in Need Footpath Ramble – Nov 13th. 

6. Up-date of SCEnSus Plan to include initiatives set by DCC and WDBC plans, 

but that are practicable for SC. 

7. SCENSus response / contribution to ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’ … ‘a unique tree 

planting initiative to mark HM’s Platinum Jubilee’, (Oct ‘21 to March ‘22 then Oct to 

Dec 2022). 

 

8. Funds currently available - £804.63 

9.  Next meeting. 

 

Trees 

https://www.devonlnp.org.uk/take-action/right-place-right-tree/ 

 

Parish and Town Council Tree Planting Questionnaire  

This year, Devon County Council is working with the Devon Association of 

Local Councils, Woodland Trust and Saving Devon's Treescapes Project (led 

by Devon Wildlife Trust) to promote and support engagement in tree planting 

initiatives through town and parish councils. This will involve supporting the 

review of land holdings and the implementation of tree planting on parish & 

town council land. The purpose of the questionnaire is establish the extent of 

past/current tree planting initiatives and to gauge the level of interest (and any 

requests for support) for new involvement. Through this, we will be able to 

reach out and engage with a select few communities in Devon to create a 

series of demonstration sites. These sites will serve as a practical exhibition of 

what can be done by following the right guidance, and seeking the right 



funding. Further information will be circulated in due course to those councils 

that respond to the questionnaire expressing an interest in new tree planting. 

 

This questionnaire should be submitted no later than the 22nd of November 

2021. Completed by Clerk 

 

 


